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I was so disheartened to read that the bike lanes on Gillham and in Midtown are at risk of
being removed. The bike lanes have made it safer for me and my family to bike in the city. Up
until recently, my husband biked to work every day and took advantage of the recently
installed bike lanes. I also appreciate that their installation has reduced the lanes of traffic on
Gillham and Armour as that has made it safer for pedestrians. 


Midtown is so incredibly congested with parking. I've been blocked in my own driveway
numerous times by people trying to find parking. We need to embrace public transit and
cyclists instead of wasting money by removing the bike lanes. Thank you for reading. 
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